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CRISP Statement - May 2017

[This recommendation was made at the meeting.]

That the Environmental Services Committee recommend to the Capital Regional District Board:
That staff report on the implications, feasibility, and recommendations to house the duties of a
Regional Invasive Species Coordinator within the Capital Regional District.
(NWA)
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